



We have had a wonderful week in Class 2 trying out some new things and enjoying some of our favourite learning activities in play and learn.

Everybody was amazing in our swimming session, we all went in the water and had lots of fun floating, splashing and trying out different ways to move.

We have all been learning a new dance in our Write Dance sessions this week and have enjoyed the sparkly pom-poms. This activity helps develop co-ordination and is lots of fun!

The children enjoyed the Outdoor School area on Monday. If you haven't sent in wellies and/or waterproofs please can you do so or let me know if you would like us to help you with this as we do have a few spares.

Finally, the bus team have asked that we respectfully ask all parents who collect their children to use the path and avoid standing on the carpark as we want to make sure everybody is safe at such a busy time of the day.

If you have any questions or worries please come and speak to me or contact the office.

Wishing you a lovely weekend, Mrs Shannon and the Class 2 team



Not Now Bernard by David McKee